MS. BECK FORD, 16:31 20/10/97 +0, HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

To: MS. BECK FORD

From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Subject: HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

>Date: Mon. 20 Oct 1997 13:45:24 +0700

>To: MS. BECK FORD >From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

>Subject: HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

>

>MS. BECK FORD

><bford@BlackwellPublishers.co.uk>

> >

>Dear MS. BECK FORD,

>Thank you for your interest on higher education in SEA. AUAP only has a listing of member universities in the region with their academic programs. We can send you a copy by separate mail of the first two issues of our forum series (AUAP LEARNING AND SHARING FORUM) which may contain some articles of interest to you. The first issue dealt with higher education in Japan, China and Macau while the second tackled the question of globalization of higher education: SEA perspectives.

>Regarding the answers to your question, the best institution to consult may be the SEAMEO RIHED or the Southeast Asia Regional Center for Higher Education with the headquarters in Bangkok, Thailand. Enclosed is the coordinate of the organization.

Kindly final the address of SEAMEO RIHED as following:

SEAMEO REGIONAL CENTRE FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND 5th Floor, Ministry of University Affairs Building 328 Sri Ayutthaya Road, Rajthevee, Bangkok 10400, Thailand.

DEVELOPMENT

Tel: (662) 644-5418, 644-5591, 246-1106-14 ext. 518, 523

Fax: (662) 644-5421

E-mail: rihed@mis.mua.go.th

>Sincerely,

>Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly

>Director, Center for International Affairs



2 1 OCT 1997

Ford Beck, 09:21 20/10/97 +0, RE: HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

Return-Path: <BFORD@BlackwellPublishers.co.uk>
From: Ford Beck <BFORD@BlackwellPublishers.co.uk>

To: 'Cenintaf' <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: RE: HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA Date: Mon, 20 Oct 1997 09:21:07 +0100

Dear Professor Umaly

Thank you very much for the information and advice you have given me. I would be very interested in seeing the first two issues of your forum series, could you mail them to me at the following address:

Beck Ford

Journals Marketing

Blackwell Publishers

108 Cowley Road

Oxford

OX4 IJF

UK

Also I am keen to contact SEAMEO RIHED and was wondering whether you could send me their contact details- e-mail addresses e.t.c.

Many Thanks

BECK FORD (MISS)

BLACKWELL PUBLISHERS

TEL: +44(0)1865 382340

FAX: +44(0)1865 381340

E-MAIL: BFORD@BLACKWELLPUBLISHERS.CO.UK

HTTP://WWW.BLACKWELLPUBLISHERS.CO.UK

>----Original Message----

>From:

Cenintaf [SMTP:cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th]

>Sent:

20 October 1997 07:45

>To:

Ford Beck

>Subject: HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

>MS. BECK FORD

><bford@BlackwellPublishers.co.uk>

>

>Dear MS. BECK FORD,

>

>Thank you for your interest on higher education in SEA. AUAP only has a

>listing of member universities in the region with their academic programs.

>We can send you a copy by separate mail of the first two issues of our forum

wind was

4

Center for International Affairs

NO 1802 12520

Date 2 0 DCT 199

Ford Beck, 09:21 20/10/97 +0, RE: HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

```
>series (AUAP LEARNING AND SHARING FORUM) which may contain some articles of
>interest to you. The first issue dealt with higher education in Japan, China
>and Macau while the second tackled the question of globalization of higher
>education: SEA perspectives.
>

>Regarding the answers to your question, the best institution to consult may
>be the SEAMEO RIHED or the Southeast Asia Regional Center for Higher
>Education with the headquarters in Bangkok, Thailand. Enclosed is the
>coordinate of the organization.
>
>Sincerely,
>
Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
>Director, Center for International Affairs
>
>
>
```

MS. BECK FORD, 13:45 20/10/97 +0, HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

To: MS. BECK FORD

From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Subject: HIGHER EDUCATION IN SEA

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

MS. BECK FORD

<bford@BlackwellPublishers.co.uk>

Dear MS. BECK FORD,

Thank you for your interest on higher education in SEA. AUAP only has a listing of member universities in the region with their academic programs. We can send you a copy by separate mail of the first two issues of our forum series (AUAP LEARNING AND SHARING FORUM) which may contain some articles of interest to you. The first issue dealt with higher education in Japan, China and Macau while the second tackled the question of globalization of higher education: SEA perspectives.

Regarding the answers to your question, the best institution to consult may be the SEAMEO RIHED or the Southeast Asia Regional Center for Higher Education with the headquarters in Bangkok, Thailand. Enclosed is the coordinate of the organization.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly Director, Center for International Affairs



2 0 OCT 1997

Ford Beck, 16:15 17/10/97 +0, Request for information

Return-Path: <BFORD@BlackwellPublishers.co.uk>
From: Ford Beck <BFORD@BlackwellPublishers.co.uk>

To: "'Association of Southeast Asian Institutions of Higher Learning (E-mail)" <662 255 4441>

Subject: Request for information

Date: Fri, 17 Oct 1997 16:15:47 +0100

Dear Sir/Madam.

I was wondering whether someone in your institution could help me- I am conducting research into education in South East Asia and am looking for the answers to the following questions

- 1. Which subject areas are growing in S.E. Asian Education?
- 2. Who funds education in the various S.E. Asian countries?
- 3. How libraries within S.E. Asian universities go about finding out about and purchasing material and what information sources they use-

i.e. bulletin boards, web pages e.t.c.?

I don't know if you can help me or know anyone who might- I would be immensly gratefull for any information you can provide

I look forward to hearing from you soon

Many Thanks

Beck Ford (Miss)

omer	for Internat	lonal Affair
. 40.	1704 /25 X	6
Date	20 DCT	1997
Time	10100	
1.	1010.00	1

Center No	for International Affairs
Date	2 7 JUN 1997
Time	10150
1	

Hello

Please could you send me some information about your organisation and a list of your publications. This would be greatly appreciated. My mailing address is

Jane Smith Journals Marketing Blackwell Publishers 108 Cowley Road Oxford OX4 1JF UK

Tel: +44 1865 382361 Fax: +44 1865 381361

Email: smith@blackwellpublishers.co.uk

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours

Jane Smith Blackwell Publishers

- ma. 6 2

- SUT brochuse

 AUAP Constitution

 AUAP Gazette Vol. & No. a

 Sommal

 Saly 12,97



PUBLICATIONS AND INFORMATION DIVISION

ASSOCIATION OF COMMONWEALTH UNIVERSITIES John Foster House · 36 Gordon Square · London WC1H 0PF · UK

Telephone: +44 (0) 171-387 8572 · Fax: +44 (0) 171-387 2655 E-mail: pubinf@acu.ac.uk · Cables: Acumen London WC1

> 15 May 1997 Our ref: GBW/PT/ma Fax: 00 66 44 216122

Professor Ruben C. Umaly Secretary Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific c/o Centre for International Affairs Suranaree University of Technology 111 University Avenue Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima 30000 Thailand

Dear Professor Umaly

FAX ORIGINAL Commonwealth Universities Yearbook 1997-98 and ACU Database Update Inter-University Bodies

I am writing to ask for your co-operation in providing an update of the entry on your organisation for inclusion in the forthcoming edition of the Yearbook, and for entry on the ACU database.

I would be grateful if you could have the enclosed printed output revised (entering the amendments in the right margin), and return the 'copy' to us as soon as possible, but at the latest by 5 June. If you return your update by fax please also post the originals to us - by airmail from outside the UK - in case the faxed version does not transmit clearly.

In addition to the address details, etc, please include information (if applicable) as appropriate to your organisation under the following standardised headings: Principal Officers; Staff; Profile (a brief description of the organisation's functions); Mission; History; Structure; Membership; Funding; Associated Agencies; Relations with Government; Relations with Other Agencies; Information (a brief description of any library or information service provided by the organisation); Publications.

Name entries for staff are shown in the standardised style in use throughout the Yearbook: main element (under which the name will be indexed) coming first, followed by title (if any), a first name in full, other initial(s), degrees with their awarding institutions, and gender where this information is available. (Please note that it is not intended to publish gender in Yearbook entries; it is being collected for approved information and statistical purposes only.)

As part of the address information a short statement on the structure of e-mail addresses at your organisation should be included, if possible, to give readers a formula from which to construct an individual staff member's address (eg initial.surname@organisation.type.country).

We look forward to receiving your revised entry very soon. Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

Gillian B. Woolven (Ms)

Director of Publications and Information G:\P&I\PRODUCTN\CUYM\IUBS\LETTERS\ZASUP.978

SECRETARY GENERAL: Professor M. G. Gibbons BSc, BEng, MSc, PhD HEAD OF APPOINTMENTS DEPARTMENT: Dorothy J. Garland BA HEAD OF COMMONWEALTH AWARDS DIVISION: T. G. IIIsley BA MEDICAL AWARDS ADMINISTRATOR: Professor D. N. S. Kerr CBE, MBChB, MS, FRCP DIRECTOR OF PUBLICATIONS & INFORMATION: Gillian B. Woolven BA, DipLib, ALA

USING THE WIDE MARGINS, PLEASE UPDATE AND RETURN BY THE DATE SPECIFIED IN OUR COVERING LETTER

COMPILER PLEASE NOTE

- 1. Names. Please set out names with the main element first, followed by a personal name in full with other personal names (where style of entry permits) designated by initials only. Existing entries may be expanded to conform with this style.
- 2. Awarding institutions. Please show the name of the awarding university after each degree.
- 3. Head of the organisation. Please indicate with an asterisk the person who is the head of the organisation.
- 4. **Gender**. Provision of information on gender of staff is optional. Note: U = default for unamended record or gender unknown.
- 5. The editors would appreciate your response to editorial queries (indicated by Q).
- 6. Please note that the following output may differ slightly from your entry in the 1996--97 Yearbook to take account of amendments received since going to press.
- 7. Material in square brackets is for internal use and may be ignored except where it indicates an accent (eg [um] = umlaut, [gr] = grave, [ac] = acute) on the letter following.

Name of institution: Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific

[405133]

Postal Address: c/o Centre for International Affairs, Suranaree University of hnology, 111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima 00 Thailand

Telephone: (44) 216191--8

Fax: (44) 216122

E-mail: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Principal Officers

[387676] U PRESIDENT — Srisa-an, Prof. Wichit, PhD Minn. Q: If the president also holds a vice-chancellorship of a university, please give its name. [SRT: X01]

[387671] M SECRETARY*—Umaly, Prof. Ruben C., PhD Birm. [SRT: X02]

Staff



The Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific was formed in response to a recognition of the need to relate education to the life and aspirations of the people of the Asian and Pacific regions, and to preserve and enhance the cultural, social and economic development of society. The members of the Association co-operate at the regional level in order to contribute to the improvement of national systems of higher education, and to develop human resources and mutual understanding. The diversity of its membership constitutes a resource which can be drawn upon to the advantage of all concerned, especially for the development of individual institutions' teaching, research and service functions. In all its activities the Association strives to complement those of other international, sub-regional and national bodies concerned with higher education.

Mission

The Association's main objectives are: to discharge more effectively the responsibility for providing higher education and training, to extend the frontiers of knowledge and contribute actively to the well-being of the community, to develop human resources, to preserve and enhance the cultural heritage thereby serving the cause of socio-economic development and peace;

to promote wider understanding of the value and importance of these basic goals; to strengthen the institutional capacity for serving society; to co-operate with university bodies at the international, national, regional and sub-regional levels, as well as with inter-governmental, governmental and private bodies concerned with higher education; to implement programmes which will assist in the development of the Association's member institutions, whether financed by the members themselves or by other funding agencies.

History

The Association was formed by an assembly in conference of the universities' representatives at Suranaree University of Technology, Nakhon Ratchasima, Thailand, on 28 July 1995.

Structure

The general conference of the Association meets at least once every two years at the time and place determined at its preceding meeting. The president and vice-president, who remain in office for a single term of two years, are elected by the general conference. The board controls the activities of the secretariat, appoints the secretary-general, approves or amends the Association's annual work programme and budget presented by the secretary-general, and prepares the agenda of the general conference, which includes the programme to be followed until the next meeting of the general conference. The advisory council advises the board and the general conference on matters relating to the purposes of the Association. The secretariat collects and disseminates documentary material and other information relevant to member institutions; promotes collaborative research and other contact among the researchers of the region; promotes exchanges and other movements of university staff and students; and undertakes such other tasks as are compatible with the aims of the Association.

Membership

161 institutions in the Asia and Pacific region.

Funding

Associated agencies

Relations with government

Relations with other agencies

	•						
In	ot	r	m	a	tı	O	n

Publications

AUAP Gazette (quaterly newsletter).





5 December 1996

Professor Wichit Srisa-an President Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific c/o Centre for International Affairs Suranaree University of Technology 111 University Avenue Muang District Nakhon Ratchasima 30000 THAILAND

Please reply to:

Chris Batten

COL Credit Bank Project

Open University Walton Hall

มหาวิทยาลัยเทกในโลปีสรนารี

Milton Keynes United Kingdom MK7 6AA 1797 09-10

Telephone: 00 44 1908 652030 00 44 1908 653744 Fax:

E-mail:

C.R.Batten@open.ac.uk

Center for International Affairs Date 13 JAN 1997

Dear Professor Wichit

Commonwealth of Learning Credit Bank Project

Last month, I wrote inviting you to comment, by 29 November 1996, on proposals for a Commonwealth "Credit Bank".

Despite the very short timescale, a number of responses were received by the deadline, and the project team has now met to consider these. The responses received have raised some important issues, and will be very helpful to the team in developing its proposals. However, it is clear that the original timescale for response was unrealistic: some of those consulted have indicated that they could not meet the deadline, while some of those who did reply would have found it helpful to have more time for reflection or consultation.

The project team has therefore decided to reschedule the project in order to allow more time for response to the consultative paper. The team will be meeting again in the first week of January 1997, and will be able to consider comments received by the end of December 1996.

If this extension of the consultative period makes it possible for you to reply, or to add to comments which you have already sent, the project team would be very pleased to hear from you. Please respond to the project team leader Chris Batten, at the United Kingdom Open University; contact details are given above.

I realise that it would have been more convenient to have a longer consultative period initially, but I hope that you will feel that the extension is helpful. The project team is very grateful to those who have already responded, and would welcome any further contributions.

Yours sincerely

Ian Mugridge

Director, Programmes

THE COMMONWEALTH OF LEARNING

1700-777 Dunsmuir Street Box 10428 Vancouver, British Columbia Canada V7Y 1K4

O Bon or gand

was aro are ween francon

suggest how to respond this matter and please

Telephone: 604 775 8200

Fax: 604 775 8210 Trank you.

http://www.col.org email: info@col.org

Kindly give seller documents to CHA.